July 29, 2021

Johnson City Council Johnson City, Texas

The Johnson City Chamber of Commerce Beautification Committee has approved the creation of new sidewalks at Memorial Park (290 at Ave G). This project will be paid for by the Chamber.

These new sidewalks will start at the entrance on Hwy 290 and go to the Gazebo, around the front of the Gazebo and on to the park entrance on Avenue G with a smaller sidewalk going to the gate behind Pecan Street Brewery. This sidewalk will be ADA compliant and have no steps or ramps. It will be as close of a match in stone as possible but it is impossible to match exactly the old stone, as it is not made anymore.

The project must be completed between Market Days weekends.

We are asking the Council to approve this improvement to City property.

Thank you,

Johnson City Chamber of Commerce

